
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

January 17, 1964 

Mobil Oil Company 
P. 0. Box 1800 
Bobbs, New Mexico 

Attentions Mr. Glen w. Barb 

CANCELLATION 
Administrative order PC-179 

Dear Mr. Barbt 

Reference i s made to your letter of January 6, 
1964, wherein you request the cancellation of Admin­
istrative order PC-179 Inasmuch as commission order 
Mo. R-2079 dated October 9, 1961, and a letter dated 
January 19, 1962, previously authorized the commingling 
covered by Administrative Order PC-179. 

Administrative Order PC-179 is herewith cancelled. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
secretary-Director 

ALP/DSN/esr 

ccs Oil Conservation Commission - (with enclosure) 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Oil & Gas Engineering Committee 
Hobbs, Hew Mexico 


